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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam, | am writing to you to let you know that | am opposed to the Grand Targhee
Expansion Plans. | have no opposition to their development of their existing inholdings. Their plans to add more
ski runs will affect endangered species, such as the Grizzly Bear that hibernates in the caves of the cliff band that
runs through the planned project. Additional protected plant and animal species like the Big Horn Sheep and the
Bald Eagle would be affected. Their plans directly violate the Endangered Species Act of 1973. | kindly ask that
you give serious consideration when you review their expansion project. As of last year Grand Targhee's
patronage is half of that of Jackson Hole Mountain Resort and an expansion is not warranted.

Sincerely Yours,

Danielle Miller



